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LBB’s Tina Torrance Promoted to Chief Executive Officer 

 

TALLAHASSEE, Fla – LBB’s Board of Directors is excited to announce Tina Torrance 

as the next Chief Executive Officer!  

Torrance joined LBB (Lighthouse of the Big Bend) as Chief Program Officer in early 

2020 and has successfully led LBB’s team of specialists and support staff to provide 

services to individuals with vision loss. Despite being hired the week the pandemic shut 

down the office, she effectively transitioned LBB’s specialists to serve clients remotely, 

ensuring both staff and clients continued to thrive.  

With 10 years of involvement in the nonprofit sector, she has extensive leadership and 

program management skills with several years specifically in the rehabilitation and 

vocational area. Among her experiences, Torrance’s most rewarding achievement was 

revamping LBB’s youth program summer camp. In addition to providing the summer 

camp experience for youth program clients, she enabled transition clients to gain 

experience by creating a leadership and camp counselor training curriculum for them.  

The students embraced and shined in their roles as counselors while the younger kids 

enjoyed an inclusive summer camp experience.  

LBB Board Chair, Doug Ingram said, “Torrance has the right skills and drive to lead the 

organization into a new chapter.” Ingram continued with, “LBB’s Board is confident 

Torrance will continue to build on LBB’s strong presence in the community with her 

passion and history of successful leadership.” 

LBB’s mission is to enhance the lives of individuals who live with vision loss in the Big 

Bend area through direct services, community engagement, and education. 
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